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9th December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
‘KS2 Cross Country Festival’ – Wednesday, 5th February 2020 1pm – 3pm 
 
Hawridge and Cholesbury children have been invited to take part in a ‘KS2 Cross Country Festival’ 
at The Misbourne School (TMS) on Wednesday, 5th February 2020 from 1pm to 3pm.   
 
There will be eight races as follows:- 
 

1. Year 3 Girls 

2. Year 3 Boys 

3. Year 4 Girls 

4. Year 4 Boys 

5. Year 5 Girls 

6. Year 5 Boys 

7. Year 6 Girls 

8. Year 6 Boys 

 
If your child would like to participate in the Festival they will need to bring appropriate 
clothing/footwear and a water bottle to school.  They will eat lunch at school as usual and will need 
to change their clothes before travelling to and from The Misbourne School by coach. 
 
Please complete the consent form below and return to the office by Wednesday, 8th January 2020. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs K Morris 
Sports Coordinator 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
‘KS2 Cross Country Festival’ – Wednesday, 5th February 2020 1pm – 3pm 
 
 
Child’s Name……………………………………………………………  Class: ………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Cross Country Festival 
 
I give permission for my child to travel to and from the Festival by coach 
 
 
Emergency Contact Number:…………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………….  Date: ………………………….. 
 

 
Please return the completed consent form by Wednesday, 8th January 2020. 
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